Pelican Rapids Viking Elementary 1 Viking Drive Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

4-10-18

Dear School Board Members and Administration of Pelican Rapids,

Please accept this letter as formal resignation of my position as Speech-Language Pathologist. I am planning to begin retirement. My last day will be May 25^{th.} Because I am eligible for severance pay, I am requesting that severance be paid per the Master Agreement.

The Pelican Rapids School District not only provided me with a great educational experience as a former student, District #548 prepared me for college, as well as offering an opportunity to return to Pelican Rapids and experience a rewarding career!

While I look forward to retirement, I will miss the students, staff, and administration I have had the pleasure of working with over the years. Pelican Rapids truly has staff that is passionate about the students they educate. It has been an honor to work as a part of that team!

Thank-you to our dedicated school board members who continue to support and provide opportunities for our students and staff. I also wish to specifically thank my most recent administrator, Dr. Ed Richardson, for his leadership and opportunities for continued professional growth as well as his continued support for the learning and success of all students.

Sincerely,

Deborah Evenson

Seborah Evenson

Ī